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Mock Exams



Post-mocks survey







Post-mock actions to prepare 
for Year 11

1. Student conversations

2. Summer homework

3. Year 11 mock preparation



1. Student conversations

• These are in the process of taking place before the end of term

• An opportunity to reflect with a member of staff on mock outcomes 
and decide upon next steps

• Actions will be shared with parents, either directly if you are 
present, or afterwards via phone/email if the meeting is done in 
school hours with just the student



2. Summer Homework

• To further support students, post mock exams
• Knowledge gap filling

• Skill practice 

• Tasks shared from Monday 7th July
• With students in class and on Microsoft Teams

• With home via the Noticeboard on Edulink



3. Year 11 mock preparation

The importance of revision

• From Cognitive Science 
• Shown that repeatedly revisiting 

material over a sustained period helps 
improve recall and retention

• In practice
• Improves students’ study skills
• Helps with organisation and routines
• Improves confidence in learning and 

makes students feel better prepared
• Produces better student outcomes



Revision at Vista

• Misconceptions to avoid
• Revision is reading over notes

• Revision is done at the end of a topic or just before tests/exams

• Last minute cramming works

• In practice
• Day to day retrieval and practice within lessons

• Strengthening recall and application through work at home
• Homework 

• Revision strategies



Revision at Vista



Revision at Vista



Intervention Programme

• After-school interventions (3:10pm-4:10pm)

• Students will be invited based on their area of need

• Delivered by subject specialists

• Targeted



How to support your child

• Review outcomes of Year 10 mocks with your child

• Support with Summer homework: working on gaps identified in mocks

• Build time into a weekly routine for homework and revision

• Create a space that enables focused work
• Yes, that includes removing the mobile phone

• Repeatedly use the ‘Revision Toolkit’ from the school website – strategies take time to embed and have an 
effect

• Support attendance at after school intervention sessions

• Familiarise yourself with the Noticeboard on Edulink: 
• Summer homework tasks
• Revision resource bank



Post-16 



Preparing the way ahead

• Enrichment week provider workshop

• Personal statement small groups

• Sway

• CAP evening 8th October

• 1-1 with Mrs Martin



Post-16 Enrichment Week Workshops 
Thursday 17th July
Hills Road

Study Skills, Revision & Independent Learning

Chesterton

Interview Confidence and Personal Presentation

CWA

Vocational Pathways & Apprenticeships

CRC

Employability skills

Bishop Laney

Post-16 Life: Budgeting, Travel, and Responsibility



P-16 Applications

• Mocks and P-16 grades – whole year and mocks

• Behaviour - specific information
o relationship with staff and students

o suspensions

• Attendance

• Work Experience

• Reference from Tutor and checked by SLT





Timeline – P-16 application
September

Application window opens

Parents/carers support submission & interviews

Personal statements can be updated

December

Deadline to apply for at least 2 courses:

Aspirational

Confident



Timeline continued

Jan – Easter

Guidance interviews (Teams or in-person)

February

National Apprenticeship Week

Parents/carers to help secure apprenticeships

Vacancies shared in weekly newsletter



Personal Statement

1. Introduction – Who they are and their ambitions

2. School Subjects – Strengths and key skills

3. Responsibility – Leadership or mentoring roles

4. In-School Extras – Drama, clubs, events, sports

5. Work Experience – Skills gained and usefulness

6. Outside Interests – Hobbies, volunteering, awards

7. Future Plans – Career goals and motivation

• How You Can Help:
 Encourage applications early
 Support with personal statement writing
 Help search for apprenticeships
 Ensure they attend interviews and open days

Do not use ChatGPT!



Sentence starters

My name is...
I am currently a student at...
My hobbies and interests are…
The subjects I am interested in studying 
are...
I am interested in these subjects 
because...
In the future, I hope to...
My strongest subjects are...
These subjects suit me because...
I manage my learning and deadlines by...
I stay motivated when...
I will contribute to the college by...
My future goals include...
I am excited about...







The profile is the main part of any 
application and will be attached to 
different courses for each college 
application

It is really important that every 
part of your profile is completed 
accurately, especially contact 
emails and phone numbers after 
leaving the school.

Your qualifications will be 
uploaded by the school so there 
are 7 areas of your profile that 
must be completed before an 
application is sent on.



At a glance 

Shows the progress of your 
profile – a green tick = 
complete, a red cross = 
incomplete.
You can go back and change 
any part of your profile up until 
it is sent by the school.



It is really  important 
that you click yes on 
the health section to 
make sure you 
identify any issues.

Colleges need to know 
this information in 
advance so that they 
can support you once 
enrolled.

This information will 
not influence your 
application in any way.

Likewise for SEND.



The next part is for September

• The Cambridge Area Partnership will release dates for when 
applications can start



When you have completed 
your profile and 
destination section it is 
time to make your 
applications.

Three applications should 
be enough and three or 
more courses per 
application.

There is only one 
application per college.









The filter can be used to specify 
your search.

In this example all the geography 
courses on the prospectus can be 
viewed.



Each course will have the 
same information sections.

To make an application you 
must favourite courses 
that you are interested in.
These can be deleted and 
added to as you go along.



As you start to 
favourite courses, the 
system stores them 
under the colleges.

The favourite section 
can be used to add or 
delete courses 
following advice and 
guidance.



Back to your account and then create an application.

Your favourited courses and colleges will appear on the drop down





Once you have chosen a 
provider from the drop 
down the system will 
take you to the 
favourited courses where 
you can add them to 
create an application.





Once you have chosen your 
courses and made an application 
you will be able to review your 
details before it is sent to school’s 
hold.

This can be edited.



At the end of the application 
review process, you will be asked 
to preference your course choice 
with 1 being first.

You will also be asked to state 
your application preference.
First choice college, second 
choice and so on.



You will be asked to 
give consent for 3 
aspects of the 
application.
1. That you agree to 

sending your data 
to the colleges etc

2. That  you agree to 
your school asking 
the college for any 
information on 
your progress.

3. That you are happy 
with your choices



➢ When you press the send button your application will not be 

sent to the college or sixth form.

➢ It will go into ‘schools hold’ and remain in the school system.

➢ This is to allow your form tutor to add a reference and for the 

staff at school to check that your application is accurate.

➢ All applications will be sent by your school.

➢ As you get responses to your applications you will be notified 

via email of any messages that need to be responded to about 

your application.



As you get responses to your applications you will be notified via email, 

and these can be seen in your messaging centre, in the tools section of 

your account



When applications have been made, they can be viewed in the application section, and if there
is a message connected to the application, the envelope on the right-hand side will indicate this.
An application can be withdrawn at any time, but only if you are sure, that you do not want the application to 
go to the provider. 
Don’t withdraw an application if there is just a change of course etc., as the post 16 centre can do this for you 
If you message them with the details.

In conclusion……
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